
WITH SINCERE THANKS AND 
CONGRATULATIONS TO

 
President Judson R. Shaver, Ph.D.

 
on your retirement after 14 years of 

distinguished leadership and service to 
Marymount Manhattan College.

 It was a pleasure and an honor to serve with you. 
Best wishes in all your future endeavors

Louis A. Martarano
Former Chairman, Board of Trustees


